SUBJECT: From Cordell & Janice Vail: WELCOME TO OUR YOUNG LIVING ESSENTIAL OILS TEAM

Name xxxxx.

We just wanted to send you a note to welcome you to Young Living Essential Oils. Theron and Chris Anderson are our business partners and you are in our down line. You are signed up under us as a part of our Young Living Business Team.

We hope you know that there is a team of people above you who are willing to help you learn about essential oils and prosper in the business if you want to build a business. It is really important to ask the person who signed you up if you have any questions and if they need help we will help them help you. Help is only a phone call away.

We will be sending you our Young Living Team newsletters from time to time. You will recognize them because they will come in the regular mail in bright colored envelopes. If you want to get the newsletter but have not received one from us, please let me know so I can make sure you are on our mailing list.

As a part of your Young Living Team we look forward to working with you in the future.

Here are some web pages and Facebook pages we have created to help you learn more about essential oils:

http://www.younglivingoils.net/ (our YL Team Training Web Page)

http://www.cordellvail.com/younglivingoils (our Oils for Emergency Preparedness Web Page)

https://www.youngliving.org/cordellvail

https://www.facebook.com/Cordells-Young-Living-Oils-750337165016749/

https://www.facebook.com/search/top/?q=cordells%20young%20living%20oils

http://www.younglivingoils.com

E. Cordell and Janice Vail Gold Distributors CaCvJv@yahoo.com www.cordellvail.com

Theron & Chris Anderson Platinum Distributors OilsOffice@yahoo.com